
 

 
Naamans Creek Center, 24 Creek Circle Boothwyn, PA19061                      1-800-PVC-GEHR 
 
5/20/2025 
 
RE: GEHR Plastics, Inc. Price Increase Announcement 
 
Dear Valued GEHR Plastics Customers, 
 
Due to increasing costs of raw materials, GEHR Plastics, Inc. must announce a price 
increase on all Acetal, PVC and CPVC products. The new pricing will take effect on June 2, 
2025, and apply to all new orders. 
 
Details of the increase are listed below. 
 

Product Increase Calculation Effective 
Date 

GEHR POM-C® - All 
Products 

7% Current List Price x 
1.07 

2-Jun-25 

GEHR PVC - All Rod 
Sizes 

5% Current List Price x 
1.05 

2-Jun-25 

GEHR PVC Profiles 5% Current List Price x 
1.05 

2-Jun-25 

GEHR CPVC - All Rod 
Sizes 

5% Current List Price x 
1.05 

2-Jun-25 

 
***Orders currently in-house will not be affected by the increase, but all new orders 
placed after close of business on 5/30/25, will be subject to the new pricing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this increase please contact your GEHR Plastics, Inc. 
representative, updated price sheets will be available once the increase is effective. 
Sincerely, Greg Martino 
National Sales Manager 
GEHR Plastics, Inc. 
 



 
 


